Good evening Big Spring Middle School 7th and 8th grade families!

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is Principal Nace inviting you to our 7th and 8th grade Open House this Thursday from 6:00-7:30 PM at our middle school.  This is a time in which you can meet and learn about our core teachers and their content.  You can get to see the classrooms and hear more about what our homeroom and WIN times consist of, and how all that we do, both in and out of the classroom, connects back to our District’s Profile of a Graduate.  Electives teachers will have their classrooms open so you can view their learning spaces and read about their focus and content for the upcoming school year.  We politely remind and ask that while in the building, masks be worn at all times.  Please come knowing your child’s homeroom teacher, and we can assist and guide from there.  Again, we hope you can join us Thursday evening from 6-7:30 PM at our middle school.  

Have a great rest of your evening!  Goodbye.
